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	Academic Year 2021-22

	New Autumn Term 2021
	Monday 6th September 2021

	Autumn Half Term 2021
	Close Friday 22nd October, re-open Monday 1st November 2021

	Christmas Holiday 2021-22
	Close Friday 17th December 2021, re-open Wednesday 5th January 2022

	Spring Half Term 2022
	Close Friday 11th February 2022, re-open Monday 21st February 2022

	Easter Holidays 2022
	Close Friday 1st April 2022, re-open Wednesday 20th April 2022

	Bank Holiday
	Monday 2nd May 2022

	Summer Half Term 2022
	Close Friday 27th May, re-open Tuesday 7th June 2022

	Close for Summer Holidays 2022
	Friday 22nd July 2022


I would like to start my first newsletter by saying a big thank you to everyone for making be feel so welcome, I already feel part of the term.


If you would like to share any ideas for the pre-school or just have a chat, come in and see me, I work Tuesdays – Fridays














�Please remember to put sun cream on your child before he/she comes to pre-school, also please can you provide a sun hat, as children will not be allowed to play outside without both.  We do not have any spare hats unfortunately. 


We have a duty of care to all the children to ensure they are protected from the sun at this time of year. 


                                    





It is that time of year when we are preparing children to transition to school.  Your child’s key person will be, over the next few weeks, writing a short report for your child’s school, this will be shared with you.


Please let us know if you have any visits arranged to your child’s school.











We will not be offering lunch club this year; the reason is that children now get free hot lunch or packed lunch at school, therefore we feel it would not benefit the children in preparing them for school





If your child is not going to attend pre-school, due to sickness, holiday etc., please lets us know, by phone, Tapestry, or e-mail.


Phone number 01603 812369


e-mail � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@littlemeltonpreschoolnursery.co.uk" �info@littlemeltonpreschoolnursery.co.uk�


We will ring you if your child has missed 3 sessions without you contacting us to check all is ok.





As this is the last term before going to school, for some children, we are asking that their comforters/toys are left at home, in the car or in your child’s bag; this will help them with transition to school and also stop children getting upset when another child want to play with their comforter/toy.





Thank you to everyone who has given a donation for snack this term, the children’s funding does not cover the cost of snack unfortunately; therefore, we do rely on your donation, it is not too late to donate if you have forgotten.








 Friday 27th May 2022  - The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee  – Dress up in red, white and blue, we will be having a morning tea with the children, small cakes, finger food welcome – during this week we will be making crowns, flags etc.


Thursday 16th June 2022 -Eaton Park Pre-School outing – 10-12am, bring a picnic and blanket, we will meet on the grass by the bandstand, siblings welcome. This is a good opportunity to chat to other parents and to staff. If weather is bad we will reschedule for Thursday 23th June.


Thursday 14th July 2022 –Teddy bears picnic for children – please bring a finger food packed lunch for your child to have at pre-school and a teddy.


Friday 22nd July 2022 – Last date of term – there will be a short performance by the children who are leaving – parents to return  to pre-school at 11.30am.  












